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Dale Brain Injury Services (DBIS) is seeking expressions of interest from community-
minded individuals interested in joining its Board of Directors. DBIS is a charitable, non-
profit organization funded by the Ministry of Health and provides services through 
several programs across Southwestern Ontario. 
 
At DBIS our mission is to provide a continuum of high quality, client-centered services to 
persons affected by an acquired brain injury.  By providing services that are accessible, 
evidence-based and responsive to the changing needs of our clients, our community, 
and our partners, DBIS supports individuals to maximize their strengths and live 
healthy, meaningful lives. 
 
Community members from London Middlesex, Elgin, Oxford, Huron, Perth, Grey or 
Bruce counties who are interested in furthering the vision and mission may apply to join 
the Board of Directors as a member. The membership term of all Directors is a 
minimum of two (2) years. 
 
This volunteer position represents an exciting opportunity for individuals to have a 
personal and profound impact on a field of healthcare which continues to grow at a 
rapid pace.  With a goal of maintaining a wide-ranging community representation, DBIS 
seeks individuals with a background in one or more of the following areas:  business, 
technology, fundraising, healthcare/human services, or finance.  Please submit your CV 
and expression of interest by December 2nd to: 
 
Sue Hillis, B.Sc., M.P.A. (she, her) 
Executive Director 
shillis@daleservices.on.ca 
 
For further information contact Sue at  
Phone 519-668-0023 x101 or 888-491-3247 x101 
Mobile 519-671-2321 
 

 

 


